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Your 2022 NEAFCS Board met virtually January 25-26. Over the course 
of this 2-day session many topics were discussed including: 

• Plans for the 2022 Annual Session in Raleigh, NC 

• Current budget and future budgetary considerations 

• The Affiliate Annual Reports and the JCEP Leadership Survey 

• Plans for NEAFCS events at the Extension Leadership 
Conference and Public Issues Leadership Development 
Conference. 

• The Affiliate Officer Toolkit 
 
This current group of Board members may not have ever been together in one room and seen 
each other face to face, however they are still a strong team working together to serve the 
membership and move the profession forward. We can’t wait to see so many of you in Raleigh! 
 


